BAGONG PILIPINAS

MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : ALL OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES
DENR Central Office

FROM : THE OIC DIRECTOR
Human Resource Development Service

SUBJECT : VOLUNTARY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR THE FAMILY
OF MS. ELNORA G. TALEON FORMER EMPLOYEE OF THE
FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU

DATE : June 28, 2024

May we appeal for your voluntary financial assistance for the family of MS. ELNORA
G. TALEON, a former permanent employee of the Forest Management Bureau (FMB), who
passed away on June 10, 2024 due to septic shock.

Your prayers and financial help will be most appreciated. Please send your contributions
directly through the abovementioned office.

Thank you and God bless.
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